
 

 

State Water Resources Control Board 
 

April 13, 2021 

Dr. Agustin Pierri 
Technical Director 
Weck Laboratories, Inc.  
 

Dear Dr. Pierri,  

This letter serves as notice that Weck Laboratories, Inc. has been approved for the use 
of the following methods for the purposes of monitoring for constituents of emerging 
concern pursuant to the Water Quality Control Policy for Recycled Water (Recycled 
Water Policy): 

• Method EPA 8270 for the analysis of 1,4-Dioxane 
• Method EPA 521 for the analysis of NDMA and NMOR 
• Method EPA 537.1 for the analysis of PFOS and PFOA 
• Method EPA 1694M for the analysis of Gemfibrozil, Iohexol, Sucralose, and 

Sulfamethoxazole 
 
Weck Laboratories, Inc. submitted a validation package for these methods on March 31, 
2021. This validation package demonstrated the utility of the above methods for the 
respective analytes in a water quality representative of the matrices outlined in 
Attachment A of the Recycled Water Policy (i.e., advanced treated wastewater).   
 
This approval for the use of the above methods for the respective analytes is only for 
the purposes outlined in the Recycled Water Policy, Attachment A, and this approval 
does not extend to the use of these methods for any other purpose. 

Sincerely, 
 

Tricia Lee 



 

 

   
 

 

 
 

  
 

  

   
    

   
 

   
  

 
    

   
   

     
 

    
    

   

 
 
 

 

State Water Resources Control Board 

August 10, 2021 

Dr. Agustin Pierri 
Technical Director 
Weck Laboratories, Inc. 

Dear Dr. Pierri, 

This letter serves as notice that Weck Laboratories, Inc. has been approved for the use 
of the following methods for the purposes of monitoring for constituents of emerging 
concern pursuant to the Water Quality Control Policy for Recycled Water (Recycled 
Water Policy): 

• Method SM 5310B for Total Organic Carbon 
• Method SM 5910B for UV254 

Weck Laboratories, Inc. submitted a validation package for these methods on July 31, 
2021. This validation package demonstrated the utility of the above methods for the 
respective analytes in a water quality representative of the matrices outlined in 
Attachment A of the Recycled Water Policy (i.e., advanced treated wastewater).  

This approval for the use of the above methods for the respective analytes is only for 
the purposes outlined in the Recycled Water Policy, Attachment A, and this approval 
does not extend to the use of these methods for any other purpose. 

Sincerely, 

Tricia Lee 


